ST ALOYSIUS PARISH

84 KEIGHTLEY ROAD, SHENTON PARK

Tel: 9381 5383 emoail: staloysius@wesitnel.com.au
Website: shentonparkcatholics.org.au
Fr Manoj Mathew PP Mobile: 0412 134 214
manojmathew?7@yahoo.com
Parish Team: Vincentian Fathers 9381 5383
Fr Thomas, Chaplain fo SCG Hospital 0422 386 356
Sisters of Mercy 134 Nicholson Rd 9381 1575
Parish Chairperson  Christine Lawless 0424 221 424
Parish Secretaries  Lyn Fitzgerald 0422 886 844
Joy Doherty 9382 2089

Parish Safeguarding Officers
Megan Havlat 0409 018 128
Patricia Purvey 0402 113 396
MISSION STATEMENT

Through our worship and our daily living we strive to follow faithfully the way of Jesus
Christ tell courageously the truth of Jesus Christ live joyfully the life of Jesus Christ

MASS TIMES
SATURDAY VIGIL MASS 6.00pm
SUNDAY MASS & Children’s Liturgy 9.30am
WEEKDAY MASS 8:00am
RECONCILIATION 5.30pm Saturday or by appointment
BAPTISMS & MARRIAGES By Appointment

Welcome to all who worship with our parish community
Morning tea is shared on Sundays affer 9.30am Mass in the Parish Centre
Newly arrived and not registered? Please fill in a Parish Registration Form on
the porch bench
PARISH DIARY
Sunday 20 May 2018 Pentecost Sunday
Thursday 24 May 2018 . Feast of Mary, Help of Christians
Principal Patroness of Australia
7:30pm Parish Finance Committee Meeting
Sunday 27 May 2018 Trinity Sunday

Children’s Liturgy 20 May Lydia Kitkullen
27 May Fiona McGaughey

Please Pray for: Ines Janca and Sandra (sister of Rita de Faria)

Mass Gifts(13 May): First Collection $437.50;Second Collection $574.35.

Condolences & Prayers to Christine Lawless

Sadly, Christine’s mother passed away last Tuesday after a short
illness. Please pray the repose of her soul and remember Christine
and all her family in your prayers. The Funeral Mass was held on
Friday and Christine has returned home to Ireland for three weeks to
be with the family.

Archdiocese of Perth Launch of the Plenary Council 2020

In a Pastoral Letter Archbishop Costelloe explains that over a long
period of time, the Bishops have been growing in the conviction that
the challenges and possibilities facing the Church in Australia today
are of such significance that only a solemn and formal gathering of the
Bishops, under the guidance of the Holy Spirit, can provide us with the
with the wisdom we need to discern what God is asking of us at this
time.

“We are all entering together into an exciting and momentous project
which is also a journey,” Archbishop Costelloe says.

“We all need to hear each other’s voices as we try to discern what
God is asking of us,” he said.

A formal launch mass will be held in St Mary’s Cathedral at the 6pm
vigil mass for Trinity Sunday, 26" May 2018. All are invited.

Keep informed, check website: http://plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/

Family Dinner

The Family Dinner fund raiser for the Perth Vincentian Retreat Centre
in Byford is on Sunday 3 June, 6.30 — 10.00pm in the Serbian
Community Centre, Maddington. Join others on a parish table. Tickets
are $40 pp adult/ $20 pp children 4-14. Contact Judy Chew 0408 938
822

Sacramental Program

First Holy Communion. Preparations classes
started this weekend. First Holy Communion
Mass will be on Sunday 3rd June 2018 on the
Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ. See
notice board for more details. - Keep
candidates in your prayers.

Sacramental
- Preparation

Website. See Latest News in the parish website, shentonparkcatholics.org.au




